





19** June

To Whom It May Concern,

1 am writing this letter to express my support for Bruce Burgers, located at 93 Bruce Grove, in
regand to their late-night refreshiments and alcohol license, including the use of their garden

scating arca beyond 10pm.

As a resident of Bruce Grove and situated behind the garden area, I have bad numerous positive
experiences with Bruce Burgers and appreciate their contribution to our community. The
blishment has alway ducted its operations with consideration for the surrounding

residents and never caused any inconvenience or disturbance to me personally and if they did 1
have the personal number for the manager to address any concerns

In fact, I believe that Bruce Burgers adds significant value to our neighbourhood by providing a
pleasant and vibrant environment. I have not experienced, nor am I aware of, any issues or
nuisances related to noise, safety, or disturbances emanating from the establishment, even during

the evenings.

1 understand that the nuisance team has recommended that the garden scating area be vacated by
10pm due to concerns regarding its residential location. However, I, along with other neighbours,
have no objections to Bruce Burgers wanting the required licences as I believe that they manage
the establishment responsibly and respectfully, ensuring that the peace and tranquillity of the

neighbourhood are maintained, furthermore 1 live directly behind the garden so if  have no
issues it shouldn’t be problem as it’s me that will be dealing with it if nuisances occurred.

1 kindly request that the relevant authorities take our support into consideration and allow Bruce
Burgers io operate their garden seating area beyond 10pm. This will not only benefit the business
but also enhance the social and communal aspects of our neighbourhood.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Kind

John Pierre









